
Week 4, Tuesday 7th May 2024 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Reminders 

• Students are required to wear school uniform at school. Students 
not in uniform can be asked to swap their non uniform items at the 
office and return them at the end of the day. Please ensure that 
your child wears school uniform – long coloured socks and non-navy 
jumpers are not part of the uniform. 

• 09/05 P&C Mother’s Day Stall in the library. Gift prices will range 
between $5 and $25. Cash only. Children will visit the stall in their 
class groups. 

 

 
9.00am 3/4K 

9.15am 4F 

9.30am 3S 

9.45 am P-6O 

10.00 am 1/2B 

10.15 am 2F 

10.30 am 5S 

10.45 am P/1S 

11.45am 5/6E 

12.00 Prep C with assistance from Year 6 Prep buddies 

12.15 6G 



• Week 5 is Good News Week – share your good news! 

• Week 5 - P&C Grounds Working Bee. Lend a hand with our school grounds. 

• Year 4/5 Math Challenge postponed was to be 08/05 

• Hi Warwick High for Year 6 Friday 17/05. Consent forms are due. 

Safe Walk to School Event 
Friday 10 May at 8:20 am 

Meet outside the Fire Station in Canning Street 

Students are invited to meet Police Officers, Queensland Fire Service, PCYC Coordinator and   

Jillian Sedunary, Road Safety Officer outside the fire station on Friday 10 May at 8:20 am to walk 

to school for Safe Walk to School Week. 

Many thanks for Jill Sedunary for arranging this event for our students.  

P&C Working Bee Week 5  
Please jump on board to lend a hand in the school grounds during Week 5 at the P&C Grounds 

Working Bee.  

Please sign in through the office for details on the tasks needing doing and where: 

• Trimming 
• Weeding 
• Spreading bark chip 

 
Your help is greatly appreciated in helping us get on top of things after the weeds brought in by floods. 



Welcome to Mrs Sharp Pre-service Teacher Prep 
Prep C welcome Mrs Sharp who will be completing 3 weeks of pre-service teacher experience. We wish her all the best with 

her learning experiences. 

Good News Week – Week 5 
Let’s focus on what is right with the world. Jump on board with Good News Week (week 5) and share 

what’s great in your space. 

What is making you smile … it is often the simple things in life that make us smile. Share the good news 

with a smile! 

 

Regional Roadshow by the Director General 14 and 15 May 

The Director-General and Associate Director-General, Early Childhood and State Schools will host a roadshow in every     

region across the state. Our Region’s event is scheduled for the 14 and 15 May. 

The Equity and Excellence roadshow will bring system leaders and principals together to reflect on the impact of the Equity 

and Excellence strategy. Principals will receive strategic updates and share insights to inform the implementation of key 

initiatives.  

 

P&C Day 24 May 

A special thank you to our dedicated members of the P&C, sub-committees and  

volunteers who work tirelessly to form a productive partnership between the school 

and families to achieve the best possible outcomes for all students in the school. 

We wish to thank you for your essential contribution. 

Next P&C Meeting Week 7 Monday 19 August at 7:00 pm. 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Jaydon who has been selected to be part of the 

Darling Downs Hockey team. We wish you all the very best in        

competition. 

ANZAC Day Thank You 
Many thanks to you and your child for making it possible for them to 

be part of school and town ANZAC Day proceedings. Such an          

important part of being of service to others. 

Anglicare - Mindful Matters Program 
This term, we will be offering the Mindful Matters program through 

Anglicare to students in Year 1 and 2 during the first break on     

Thursdays. This program focusses on regulation, friendships, letting 

go of problems, being able to focus on the here and now. 

Consent forms need to be returned before the start of the program in 

Week 5, 16 May. 

On the 22 August a voluntary Child Protection program will be        

provided. 



Got a Concern? Please don’t hesitate … 

‘A problem shared is a problem halved.’ If you have a concern regarding your child, please do not hesitate to contact us now 

that students and staff are settling into routine.  

For students, please contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance. For school wide matters, please contact Mr Reid 

or Miss Sutton through the office.  


